From: Jay Shepherd [mailto:jay.shepherd@canadianenergylawyers.com]

Sent: August 10, 2011 4:11 PM

To: chirceanu@guelphhydro.com

Cc: bbacon@blgcanada.com; Birgit Armstrong; BoardSec; jsidlofsky@blgcanada.com;
kmarouf@guelphhydro.com; Kristi Sebalj

Subject: EB-2011-0123 Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc - SEC Submissions on Confidentiality

We enclose the submissions of the School Energy Coalition with respect to confidentiality. Although we
believe this letter does not contain confidential information, in the interests of caution we have not filed
it on RESS. This email, without the attachment, has been sent to the other parties, and our client. If the
Applicant can confirm at its earliest convenience that the letter does not contain confidential
information, we will forward the attachment to those persons as well.

Jay

Jay Shepherd, Energy Law

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 806, Toronto, M4P 1E4
Tel: 416-483-3300

Cell: 416-804-2767 (best contact)

Fax: 416-483-3305
www.canadianenergylawyers.com



